
 

 

 

 

   PO Box 1643, BS, CA 9200                                               Phone: 760-767-5303 

   RING IN THE NEW YEAR by attending the noon Art Guild luncheon on 

January 10 at de Anza country club.  We have invited our local cartoonist, Saul Miller, to fill 

us in on the history of cartooning and his personal 8 year experience designing cartoons for 

the Borrego Sun.  Saul has a surprise exercise in mind to get us all involved with the 

cartooning process.  This will be a FUN meeting, so be sure to set aside the date. 

Once again we had a fabulous Holiday Party!    I think we’ve got this “check-in” process 

down as things seemed to flow quite smoothly even with the large number of attendees.  

Thanks for having your checks made out in advance.  The table decorations expressed the 

festivity of the occasion with their holiday packages of flowers, thanks to the artistic talents 

of Katie Seabold.  The PAC performers were fabulous spreading good cheer with their 

wonderful music!  Thank you, Beth, for arrange to have them again this year.  

Kudos to Myra Lewis for coordinating the style show, with models Leslie Duncan 

representing Tumbleweed, Judy Collett representing Ocotillos, Lorrie Edwards representing 

the Outfitters and Martha Mitchell and Doris McGuire modeling for the de Anza Pro Shop.  

The styles were fun and the models beautiful.  Thanks to the shops and the models.  

A special thanks to Mr. and Mrs. Santa Clause, Bill and Darlene Van Dale, who greeted us in 

full Santa outfits as we arrived and then helped pass out gifts.  The sale of raffle tickets will 

support the children’s art programs in the schools and the Borrego Art Institute.  Thanks to 

all of you who so generously contributed to this fund. 

Looking ahead to the election of officers in February for the 2013-2014 year, a nominating 

committee was selected to create a slate of proposed officers.  Vice President and Secretary 

need to be filled as the present officers have served their three years.  We would appreciate 

your input, so if you’re interested in serving or have someone you’d like considered, please 

contact Myra Lewis, Barbara Wright, Sue Loeb, Janet Brecht or Sandy Talbert.  

Reminder:  Membership dues of $25 need to be paid to get your name in the new roster. 

The cost of lunch is $16 paid at the door – have your checks written and ready.  Reserve your space 

prior to Monday, Jan. 7, by emailing the Art Guild or calling Beth or Sandy.  Be aware the Guild is 

charged for all reservations called in at 4:00 on Monday.  If you cancel after that time, please be 

prepared to reimburse the Guild.   Beth Hart—5303, Sandy Talbert – 7484    bscaartguild@juno.com                                                                                              
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DATE EVENT PRESENTER 

First Friday Nights ART WALK Borrego Art Galleries 

Month of January Breta and Barbara Matson Library Community Room 

January  

Reception 3 – 5 on Jan. 6 

THE GALLERIA presents 

Artist Cheryl Criss 
The Palms at Indian Head 

January 11, 12, 17, 18, 19  

“You Know I Can’t Hear  

You When The Water’s 

Running” 

Performing Arts Center 

 

January 19 – 

Grand Opening 

Jan 15-16 (10am-4pm) 

Submission dates 

 

BIG.BOLD.BEAUTIFUL 

The New Building 

Borrego Art Institute 

662 Palm Canyon 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


